From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 8:57 AM
To: 'Mark Scharn'

Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: BHP Rate Hike

Mark,

This was the best possible outcome given the evidence presented during this case, testimony at the hearing, and the
state laws providing the parameters for rate setting for investor owned utilities. | do understand that consumers and
PUC commissioners would have preferred no increase.

Sincerely,

Chris Nelson

Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre SD 57501
605-773-3201
Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us




